Thinking of becoming a teacher? Attend our

‘Train to Teach’ Virtual Open Evening
Wednesday 21st October, 6pm - 7:30pm

Teach Wimbledon in partnership with the University of Roehampton is hosting a
multi-provider ‘Train to Teach’ virtual open evening on Wednesday 21st October.

A wide variety of teacher training providers — universities and school alliances -
will be exhibiting and offering one-to-one advice about their primary and secondary
PGCE courses. If you have questions about the best route into teaching, your
eligibility or any aspect of the application process this is an ideal opportunity to get
professional advice.,

For full details and to book your place, please visit:
attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3051221043221438732
We look forward to ‘seeing’ you there!

The University of Roehampton has been at the forefront of teacher education for 178 years
and is one of the biggest providers of teacher education in the UK

Teach Wimbledeon offers School Direct PGCE training, in partnership with Roshampton,
at 16 primary and secondary schools in the Londen Borough of Merton.
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